
 

3rd May 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Independent Schools Association (ISA) U13 Girls’ Football Tournament 
 
Further to my last letter regarding the ISA U13 Girls’ Football tournament on Tuesday 8th May, your daughter has 
been chosen to represent the school in this competition and as promised, I write with more information. 
 
The tournament will take place at Queen Ethelburga’s School in York. We will be travelling to the venue by minibus 
and will be leaving Hollygirt at 9am. We plan to return to school at around 4.30pm. All pupils should therefore 
be collected from Hollygirt at 4.30pm. 
 
On the day, we will be playing against Sheffield High School for Girls, Queen Ethelburga’s and Red House with 
the chance of getting to the final at St George’s Park (home of the England Football team). 
 
Pupils will need to have the following: 
 

 Dark shorts and football socks (preferably red) 

 Shin Pads (essential) 

 Trainers or Football boots (if they have them) 

 A packed lunch and snacks for the day 

 Plenty of water 

 A waterproof jacket 
 
If you have not yet returned the permission slip provided on my previous letter, please return the slip below to 
me by Friday 4th May 2018. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mr Craig Dean 
Deputy Head 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 

 
Independent Schools Association (ISA) U13 Girls’ Football tournament 

 
Child’s name: ________________________________   Form: _________ 
 

I am willing for my child to attend the Independent Schools Association U13 Girls’ Football Tournament on Tuesday 
8th May. I acknowledge the need for obedience and appropriate behaviour on my child’s part. I understand that 
there is some level of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved. I believe 
my child to be medically fit to undertake this visit. 
 
I will acknowledge that my daughter will need to be collected from Hollygirt School at 4.30pm 
 

Signed: ___________________________________    Date: _________________ 
Please return to Mr Dean by Friday 4th May 2018 



 

 


